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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hello, 

I strongly object to the new housing development plans for the below reasons:

Significant damage to the Common 
Pressure on medical & complementary services including GP surgeries
and schools. Kennet is already over subscribed and this will only add more
pressure.
Thatcham and Upper Bucklebury will effectively merge and Upper
Bucklebury will lose its identity. This would be heartbreaking as it's such a
fantastic community and a beautiful and peaceful place to grow up in
nature. This would change and ruin this special English village forever.
Increased traffic through Upper Bucklebury.

The negatives hugely outweigh the pros in this case, and I hope the council reconsiders. 

Yours sincerely,

Alanna Southgate.




